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TODAY IS THE DAY! 

WEEK:  January 7 – January 11, 2019 
Monday 01/07  School Resumes 
    Art Club – 2:45 – 3:45 - Kindergarten 
Tuesday 01/08  2nd-3rd Grade Choir Practice – 2:45-4:00 
    Art Club – 2:45- 3:45 - Kindergarten 
Wednesday 01/09  Mass (Choir) – 8:15  
    1st Eucharist Meeting – 6:30 - Church  
    Art Club – 2:45-3:45 – 5th & 6th grades 
Thursday 01/10  Social Studies Fair Viewing – 5:00-6:00 (Cafeteria) 
    Art Club – 2:45-3:45 – 1st grade 
Friday  01/11  3rd Grade Grandparents’ Lunch – 12:00 – Cafeteria 
    Panda Pride/Snack Attack 
    Art Club – 2:45 – 3:45 – 3rd & 4th grades 
Saturday 01/12    
Sunday 01/13                 
Monday         01/14  Art Club – 2:45-3:45 - Kindergarten  
  

UPCOMING DATES TO REMEMBER 
Three Way Conferences   January 18th    No School – only come for the 
           conference 
Geography Bee    January 17th    1:45 - Cafeteria 
Swap Shop     January 18th    9:00-1:00 - Cafeteria 
Martin Luther King Holiday   January 21st    No School 
Domino’s Benefit Night   January 23rd    4:00-9:00 
Class/Group Pictures   January 25th    8:00 – youth meeting room 
 
Catholic Schools Week   January 27th – February 1st 
Open House     January 31st     9:00-1:00 
Grandparents’ Day    February 1st 

 

Our Panda Palooza date is back in May.  The date is May 4th.   

Hold that Date!! 

St. Bernadette Catholic 

School 
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Did You Know? 

 Congratulations to our “Today is the Day” coupon winners of the week.  Students and staff 
members are issued coupons for extra special deeds.  We have a drawing each Friday.  The 
winners for Friday, December 21st were Harper Voisin, Avery Voisin, Drake Bourg, Brooke 
Deroche, Juliette Duthu, Alexander McCollam and Mrs. Anne Dufresne.   

 Congratulations to the following students who have been nominated for the 2019 Junior National 
Young Leaders Conference by demonstrating their scholastic merit, academic achievement, 
maturity and leadership at the highest levels.  Congratulations to Katherine Motichek,  
Zachary Alevizon, Paulina Chavez, William Cipolla, Anna Alevizon and Harper Pitre. 

 Our school received a check from Boxtops in the amount of $471.40.  Thanks to all for supporting 
our school! 

 We are still catching FISH: 
 Bryanna and Camton Hebert and family donated 3 multi-purpose lap trays to 1D!  Thank 

you to Bryanna, Camton and family from SBS and Mrs. Davis! 
 Drew Lyons and family donated 3 multi-purpose lap trays to 1D!  Thank you to Drew and 

family from SBS and Mrs. Davis! 
 Owen Lyons and family donated a 10 pack set of IRIS Medium Modular Supply Cases to 

3H!  Thank you to Owen and family from SBS and Mrs. Hawkes! 

 There will be a 3rd grandparents’ lunch this Friday, January 11th.  We ask for no extra lunch 
visitors on this day.   

 The cafeteria will also be closed to visitors on Thursday, January 10th, due to the Social Studies 
Fair.     

 The date for the THREE WAY CONFERENCES will be on January 18, 2019.  These are 
mandatory conferences.  Each child will have 15 minutes with parents and teachers where he/she 
is the focus of interest and concern. PRE K 3 AND PRE K 4 students do not attend the THREE 
WAY CONFERENCES, ONLY THEIR PARENTS. A preliminary schedule will go home with all 
students tomorrow, January 8th.  Any changes that parents need to make to this schedule are due 
back by this Friday, January 11th.  The final schedule will go home with all students on  
January 15th.  

 We will also have a Swap Shop on January 18th in the school cafeteria from 9:00-1:00.     

 The 6th Annual Panda Bamboo Shoot will be on February 2, 2019 at the Bayou Country Sporting 
Clays in Bayou Blue.  We are in need of parent volunteers the day of the shoot to help with the 
shooting stations, pass out food, register shooters and other activities.  We are also in need of 
event sponsors and shooters.  Making a team is easy; just grab a few buddies, your wife/husband 
or co-workers.  NO shooting experience is required to help or to bring the family out to participate 
in a FUN day at the range.  The event is a great way to get the community involved at our school 
and benefits every student.  If you can help in any way please come to a meeting or contact  
Kayla Marcel at 985-226-4563 or kayladupre63@yahoo.com or just a simple share of our event on 
Facebook will do as well!  We hope to see you! We are sending home information with the oldest 
student in the family tomorrow including an order for a t-shirt, which is due back to school by 
Friday, January 11th.. 

 Our next character trait is trustworthiness.  Our honoring of students will be on  
Wednesday, January 23rd before the 8:15 Mass. 

 Grandparents’ Day is coming up on February 1, 2019.  If you signed up at the Co-op meeting to 
help, an email will be sent soon.  If you did not sign up and would like to help please contact 
Carrie Walker at 251-209-6071 or email lexi3358@msn.com. 

 St. Bernadette Church is having a “Flipping for Family Pancake Brunch” day on  
 Sunday, January 27th from 10:00 a.m. – 11:30a.m. in Herbert Hall.  Everyone is invited to attend.  
 More information is on our website. 
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Virtue of the Month:  

 

TRUSTWORTHINESS 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
THANK YOU!!! THANK YOU!!!  THANK YOU!!! 

1. Thank you to Beau and Lucy Roberts and family for donating Christmas cups 
and plates to PK4D and 3H. 

2. Special thanks to Grace Adams for donating much needed index cards to 4W! 
3. Thank you to India and Blaise Gremillion and family for providing lunch to the 

faculty/staff on December 20th! 
4. Special thanks to Mr. John Poiencot who came in over the holidays to help 

with safety consultation. 
 
 

Reminder!!!  Reminder!!! Reminder!!! 

 Please put your child’s name on their school jackets, sweaters, etc.  We have a lot of outwear in 
lost and found with no names.   

 Important Information from the Archdiocese of New Orleans concerning the cafeteria: 
Effective January 1, 2019, School Food & Nutrition Services will no longer accept cash payments 
in the cafeteria.  Payments can be made with a check or with an online payment.  

 The placement test will be held at Vandebilt Catholic High School on January 26, 2019 from 
7:45-12:00 noon.  

 The Panda Palooza is going to the tropics!  Come in your favorite luau attire or as your best tacky 
tourist!  Shorts and flip flops are encouraged!  PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A VENUE CHANGE 
THIS YEAR:  GRAND BAYOU NOIR – 1143 Bayou Black Drive, Houma, LA  70360.  You don’t 
want to miss this!  Information has been sent home with your oldest child. 

 
 

 


